
 
 
 
 
 

January 20, 2004 
 
 
 
TO:  Special Districts Selection Committee 
 
FROM: Peter Brundage, Executive Officer 
  Sacramento Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
RE:  Special District Alternate Commissioner to 
  Sacramento Local Agency Formation Commission 
  Election Results 
 
 
In the run-off election for the Alternate Special District representative's seat to the 
Sacramento Local Agency Formation Commission, I am pleased to announce a winner.  Of 
the votes submitted by the January 15, 2004 deadline, they have been tallied as follows: 
 
  Gay Jones   19 votes 
  Paula Parker   14 votes 
       
One ballot was returned with no vote, stating the district did not have enough information to 
make a sound decision. 
 
Ms. Jones' election to the Alternate Commissioner seat is as a replacement for Charles Rose, 
who vacated the Alternate's chair when he was elected Commissioner on May 15, 2003.  
Each office on LAFCo is for a four year term.  Ms. Jones' term as Alternate Commissioner 
will terminate on the first Monday in May, 2005, at which time another election will be 
required. 
 
Thank you for your participation in this election.  Please do not hesitate to call me if you 
have any questions. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
SACRAMENTO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
 
 
 
Peter Brundage 
Executive Officer 
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(Election Results) 


